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SATURDAY           20th March: Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass McCarthy family 

 19.00 Mass Dave McCormick 

SUNDAY   21st March 

(LS) 09.00 Mass Kathleen McHugh + 

(LS) 11.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

 14.00 First Confessions 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

 18.00 Stations of the Cross (zoom only) 

MONDAY  22nd March: 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Peter Tester 

 14.30 Lent talk 5 (online only) 

TUESDAY  23rd March: Feria 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 24th March: Feria  

(LS) 09.30 Mass Anthony Hallam + 

THURSDAY   25th March: 

Annunciation of the Lord 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  Dec of Larosa family + 

(LS) 10.00 Adoration 

(LS) 10.40 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY  26th March: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Muriel Shryane + 

SATURDAY   27th March: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Daisy Indiana 

 10.00 Confessions 

 14.30 Syro-Malabar Mass 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

BOOKING FOR SUNDAY MASS: please book 

via stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com before 

18.00 on Saturday. Please use this email address for 

booking to attend Mass only. Thank you. 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, 

across the road, not in the streets behind the church. 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Ellen Brown, Bridget Gaynor, Daisy Indiana, 

Patrick Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul Reddington, 

Rosa Ruggiero, Patricia Shockledge and Fr Ivan 

Weston. May the Lord reach out his healing hand 

to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

Angela Bohajczuk, Thelma Graham, Alfred 

Gaston, Giovanna Lasman, Anna White, Joseph 

O’Shea, Winifred Colman, Fr Michael Hazell, 

Honorah Mitchell, Kathleen Mulroy and Patrick 

Reilly. May they rest in peace. 

KEITH CLAYDON-ELLIOTT who died last 

week, may the Lord give him eternal rest and give 

comfort and consolation to his family. 

CHILDREN MAKING FIRST CONFESSION 

today, please pray for them as they receive this 

wonderful sacrament of forgiveness. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during the season of 

Lent please pray for the following intentions: 

candidates preparing for the Sacraments at Easter; 

the needy and hungry of the world; Women’s 

World Day of Prayer; penitents and wanderers and 

all victims of sexual abuse. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us where they are. Thank you. 
 

Last Sunday’s Collections: 

Papworth Everard: £38.00 

Huntingdon:  £352.50 

Standing Orders £397.00 

Total   £787.50 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community. 

DAY OF PRAYER FOR SURVIVORS OF 

SEXUAL ABUSE is on Friday 26th March, 

please pray for these people during the week. 
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LENT COLLECTION is open until Palm 

Sunday, there is a blue bowl on top of the font.  

The collection this year is for 

Aid to the Church in Need 

supporting persecuted 

Christians. Find out more 

about them on their website: 
https://acnuk.org  

 

We are also 

supporting the 

Society of St 

Vincent de Paul 

working in our 

Diocese with 

homeless people.  

This collection is open until next Sunday, 28th 

March. For electronic payments on machine or 

website, please use “Second collection” Thanks. 

NATIONAL DAY OF REFLECTION & prayer 

to mark the anniversary of the first Covid-19 

lockdown is on Tuesday 23rd March it will be 

marked with a minute’s silence at midday. At 

20.00, people are encouraged to create a ‘beacon of 

remembrance’ on their doorsteps by beaming 

phones, candles and torches into the night sky.  

SEASON OF LENT: Stations of the Cross is 

only available via zoom, (please do not come to the 

church) please email for the invitation.  

Lent Talk is only available by connecting via our 

live stream in the usual way. 

Lent Adoration and midweek meditation follow 

the 9.30 Mass on Thursday, Adoration from 10.00, 

the meditation at 10.40; if you are looking for the 

meditation later it is around 1hr 15 into the video. 

CONFESSIONS are available as we come 

towards Easter; during Holy Week there will be 

confessions after weekday Mass or Morning Prayer 

and on Wednesday 31st March from 19.00 also on 

Good Friday after the Services and on Saturday 

morning at 10.00. I hope you will be able to use 

these opportunities for the Sacrament. 

CHRISM MASS this year will be on Tuesday 30th 

March at 12.00 noon in St John’s Cathedral in 

Norwich; for the live stream go to 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC1L1vHKBeZ
giaUf6hUxbT0A  
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION the next zoom 

meeting will be on Sunday 28th March at 10.00.  

SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION: the 

programme continues on Friday 26th March with 

a zoom meeting at 17.30.  

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: members of the 

Syro-Malabar community on Saturday 27th 

March. Thank you 

BOOKING FORM there will be a booking form 

for Holy Week on the website on Wednesday 

evening to help you book for Holy Week, please 

check News & Events. Please do not book for more 

than one event each day. 

HOLY WEEK VIDEO on Wednesday 24th 

March I will record a practical video to give some 

idea of how we can celebrate Holy Week, please 

find it during the week to help you book and plan 

to come to church for the services. 

READERS & EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS if 

you wish to use your ministry during Holy Week, 

please sign in the GS Room; please sign to minister 

only once during the week to give others a chance. 

SINGERS we are hoping to have a small amount 

of music during our Holy Week services, we need 

3 volunteers to sing for us. Please remember that 

the congregation will not be singing, volunteers 

need to be confident to sing strongly, they will be 

in the apse, behind the altar, so on camera the 

whole of the service. If you sing well and would be 

happy to volunteer, please email Fr Philip. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 

 
God, eternal shepherd, 

who govern your flock with unfailing care 
grant in your boundless fatherly love, 

a pastor for your Church 
who will please you by his holiness, 

and to us show watchful care. 
Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, 

who lives & reigns with you in the unity of 
the Holy Spirit, God, for ever & ever. Amen 

Our Lady of Walsingham, pray for us 
St Felix, pray for us 

All holy martyrs & saints of East Anglia 
pray for us. 
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